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Tuesday, 03 December 2019 

 

Incident on Kingsland Gardens 3rd December 2019 – Parking  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I know that you are aware of the ongoing parking issues we have had on Kingsland Gardens 

before and after school.  

 

This morning there was a serious incident whereby an ambulance struggled to get down the 

road to reach a 5 week old baby that needed urgent medical attention. 

 

Please can I ask that when parking on Kingsland Gardens in the morning or afternoon you 

respect our neighbours and park sensibly and safely. When possible we do ask that you park 

on Kingsland Avenue or at Kingsthorpe Shopping centre and walk into school.  

 

Please do not block the road, the roundabout or residents driveways or private car parks. 

 

I hope that you can understand the severity of this matter and I thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs C Dodds 

Head Teacher 
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